
EASTERN PRIMARY SCHOOL  

YSGOL GYNRADD EASTERN  

Dates for your diary  

20th April– Yr 3/4 and 4/5– cricket experience 

1st May– May Day– pupils not in school  

2nd May– KS2 off to the Urdd Jambori 

8th May– Children off school due to the Kings Coronation  

Friday 5th May– We are going to have a Garden Party for the Kings Coronation 

after lunch. The children can come dressed as a King, Queen or wear red, white 

and blue clothing for a non uniform day with a donation of £1.  

We will also ask for food donations from each class. 

Nurs/Rec Mrs Vance– Daniels class- crisps 

Rec/Year 1 Mrs Jones-  biscuits ( no chocolate ones due to them melting) 

Year 2/3 Mr Manley- cup cakes, cake bars, cakes 

Year 3/4 Miss Clifford- pasties/sausage rolls 

Year 4/5 Mrs Wall- little sausages, savoury eggs, chicken poppers 

Year 5/6 Mrs Fry - crisps.  

All the food donations will be shared out across the classes. The party food is not 

to replace the children's lunch.  

PTA will supply the drinks  

10th May- PTA meeting to discuss EASTFEST so please come along if you can 

as its our event which everyone works so hard for.  

26th May– Half term  

7th June- Yr 5/6 NSPCC workshops 

15th June– Provisional Sports day 

6th July– Yr 6 Leavers Concert 

13th July– EASTFEST 

20th July– Yr 4/5 and Y 5/6 Surf school experience 

24th July– INSET day  

More information will be shared about other arrangements and celebrations when 

the dates have been finalised.  

April 2023 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Welcome back to our final term this year. Our Summer term will have lots of 

fun in the sun! We have many wonderful activities planned for the children 

and community.  

Can I thank all of the parents, grandparents and community members who 

came out to support the children and staff on our Easter Bonnet Parade. The 

weather held off for us and we all enjoyed. 

We held a PTA meeting on Wednesday 19th May and thank you to the 

parents and friends of Eastern that attended. We discussed what events we 

would like to work towards this term. A further meeting is planned for May 

10th at 3pm. This will be focusing on the schools annual Eastfest which will 

be held at the field on Thursday 13th July. Please come along and support 

the meeting with ideas and share any contacts you may have. 

 
Thank you once again for the support  

 
Miss M Woodham  


